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Full Text

Considering their impact on the sexual health and reproductive rights of
indigenous peoples, the Permanent Forum calls, in paragraph 62 of the report, for
“a legal review of United Nations chemical conventions, in particular the
Rotterdam Convention, to ensure that they are in conformity with international
human rights standards, including the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of
Indigenous Peoples and the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities”.
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